
 
 

17th February, 2021 

 

 

Re: Leaving Cert Examinations 2021 

 

Dear Parent(s) / Guardian(s), 

 

We are all relieved that a decision has been made in relation to the Leaving Cert Exams 2021. 

Please see the link attached for all information that is currently available. This will involve students 

having the option of applying for grades accredited by the States Examination Commission (SEC)  or 

sitting  the Leaving Cert examination.  

 

Leaving Cert Examination 

For those choosing to take the Leaving Certificate exams, oral examinations will be held during the 

Easter vacation or shortly after. Coursework will proceed in subjects where these form a normal part 

of the examination. Additional time will be provided by the SEC for completion of this work.  In some 

subjects the holding of practical examinations will not be possible given public health considerations 

and this will be advised as soon as possible. ​The timetable for the Leaving Cert exams will be 

published tomorrow. 

Please rest assured that the staff of OLS will work positively to assist each student achieve their 

maximum grades. 

We will keep you updated as new information becomes available. 

 

17 February, 2021 - Minister Foley confirms Leaving Certificate 2021 written, coursework, oral and 

practical performance examinations will be held and a corresponding process of grades accredited 

by State Examinations Commission will be available to students - Department of Education and Skills 

 

 
Yours sincerely 
 

 

Marguerite Gorby 
Principal 
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